The event is over two days, Fri 7th May 8am - 10pm approx and Sat 8th May 2023, 8am-10pm approx. Lighting will be provided in
combination with existing lighting at the existing shed, that will serve as the basis for the food and bar area in addition to an adjacent
temporary 4 m x 8 m marquee. Additional lighting in the form of portable spotlights on 1.2 meter stands, will be placed around the
immediate area of the shed and marquee. Some additional lighting will be placed near the toilets with lighting within the toilet units
themselves as well. It is envisaged that most people will leave after the polo in daylight hours, but a smaller gathering, particularly the
players who wish to chat after the game will be around the food and beverage area. The lighting will be powered from existing 240v

currently supplied to the shed. Extension cords will be run where required and placed in a position so they are not dangerous or cause a
trip hazard.



